
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of Lake Region Water & Sewer   )   
Company’s Application to Implement a General  )  File No. WR-2013-0461, et. al  
Rate Increase in Water and Sewer Service    )    
 

REQUEST FOR EXTENSION 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, by and 

through counsel, and respectfully requests one additional business day to file its 

reconciliation of issues in the above-referenced case. Subsequent to negotiations 

between the parties, a stipulation and agreement was filed February 11, 2014, which 

required some modification to Staff’s reconciliation. Staff requested the additional time 

to complete and review those modifications. In the process of reviewing those 

modifications the parties discovered an inadvertent error that led to inaccurate numbers.  

Staff has been working to recalculate the reconciliation and in the interests of providing 

the Commission with the most accurate numbers possible, respectfully requests an 

additional extension to file its reconciliation. 

WHEREFORE, for the foregoing reasons, Staff respectfully requests an 

extension of time to file its reconciliation of the issues until February 14, 2014. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Tim Opitz     
Tim Opitz  Mo Bar No 65082   
Legal Counsel  
P. O. Box 360         
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-4227 (Telephone)   
(573) 751-9285 (Fax)    
timothy.opitz@psc.mo.gov     
  
Attorney for the Staff of the   
Missouri Public Service Commission       

mailto:timothy.opitz@psc.mo.gov
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed with first-class 
postage, hand-delivered, transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel 
of record this 13th day of January, 2014. 

 
/s/ Tim Opitz    

 
 

 


